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April 29, 2024 
Via Email to – swatson@brockton.ca  

 
 
Dear Sonya, 

I hope this finds you well. As part of the Municipality of South Bruce’s ongoing 

commitment to dialogue and open communication with our neighbouring communities, I 

am reaching out today to advise you that Council will be considering an agreement that 

will map the road forward on the Nuclear Waste Management Organization Project at a 

special meeting of Council on Wednesday, May 1, 2024, at 6:00pm. 

This Agreement along with the Council report and supporting documents can be found 

in full in the agenda package. Attached to this correspondence is a backgrounder which 

summarizes the content of the Hosting Agreement.  

As outlined in my previous correspondence, we look forward to meeting with you on 

Wednesday, June 5 at 1:00pm to bring an update and to answer your questions on the 

agreement and the process ahead. If you have any questions in the interim, please do 

not hesitate to contact me.  

Sincerely, 

 

Leanne Martin 

Chief Administrative Officer 

Municipality of South Bruce 
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